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8 June 2021 

                  
                                                 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, your child is a part of the Community Ambassadors team at Brooke. Prior to the half 

term holiday, we met as a team to discuss how we would like to improve out community further. We 

decided that we would like to take part in the Big Clean Up event that is happening nationally.  

As such, we are going to go on a litter pick around the front of school, Wike Gate Park and Haynes 

Road area on Wednesday 9th June at 9.30am. The Stronger Families team is going to support us with 

this. As this comes under the local visits you have already provided consent for your child to 

participate. However, if you feel that you would not like them to take part, please inform myself via 

the school office. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lynsey Baxter 

SENCO 

 

 


